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Attendance 
 

Attendance and punctuality are very important 

to our school. 

Attendance and academic performance are 

strongly linked, so it is important that all 

children are in class on time every day at 8:30. 

Let’s continue to work together to ensure our 

children don’t miss a moment of their learning. 

This week our attendance was 96.11%.   

 

Remember we are always striving for 100% 

Events 

Family Events  

 

Tuesday 3rd December 

Flu Immunisations (nasal spray) 

Whole School 

 

Wednesday 4th December  

9.30 am Breakfast with Santa 

(free in-school event for children) 

 

Tuesday 10th December 

KS2 Christmas performance –  

10:30 am to 11:30 am 

EYFS & KS1 Christmas Performance –  

2:00 pm to 3:00 pm 

*2 tickets per family, per performance 

Available from 1st December from Mrs Rennie 

 

Wednesday 11th December 

EYFS & KS1 Christmas Performance –  

2:00 pm to 3:00 pm 

KS2 Christmas performance –  

4:30 pm to 5:30 pm 

*2 tickets per family, per performance 

Available from 1st December from Mrs Rennie 

 

Tuesday 17th December 

Christmas Fayre 

Stalls, food, games and fun 

3.15 pm to 5.00 pm 

 

Wednesday 18th December 

Christmas Lunch 

Green House and Yellow House 

£3.50 per adult, 2 adult max  

 

Thursday 19th December 

Christmas Lunch 

Red House and Blue House 

£3.50 per adult, 2 adult max  

 
If you would like to join your child for Christmas Lunch, 

please book and pay on ParentPay before 6th December. 

The payment item will be closed on this day and not 

re-opened. (See attached for the menu). 

Don’t forget to follow us on  

    
 

Road Safety 
  
This is reminder to ALL in light of the recent tragic 

news of the death of 11 year old Evan Rothwell who was 

tragically killed outside of his school. 

 

Please ensure your child is supervised on the car park 

outside school. This includes children walking, cycling or 

leaving the car. Children have been observed running and 

cycling across the carpark without looking and without 

parental supervision. 

 

If walking to school with your child please ensure you 

adequately supervise your child when crossing roads. 

Those children who walk to and from school alone please 

remind them of the importance of safely crossing the 

road. Children will be reminded about road safety in 

school. 

 

Car users I cannot stress the importance of adhering to 

the speed limit when using the roads around school at all 

times. When entering the school car park drivers are 

reminded to maintain a speed of no more than 5 mph.  

 

Please take a moment to think how you would feel if you 

tragically killed or injured a child who you would 

probably know along with their family,  and the impact it 

would have on our school community.     

 

May I take this opportunity of thanking parents who 

have spoken to school to share their concerns. We all 

need to work together to ensure our children are safe. 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 



  





 


